OPEIU LOCAL 537's
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

July 18, 2023

Dear Members:

There will be no membership meeting held in the month of July.
In accordance with Local 537’s Bylaws:

ARTICLE 11 - MEETINGS
Section 1. The Regular Membership meetings of this Union shall be held every other
month beginning January (excluding July) at 7:00 p.m. on a Wednesday at a designated
place. The hour of adjournment shall not be later than 9:00 p.m., and each member shall
be notified by mail or email (if provided) at least ten (10) days prior to the date of the
Regular Membership meeting.

Have a great Summer and we look forward to seeing you all in September via Zoom.
In Unity,

Jacqueline K. White-Brown
Business Manager/Secretary-Treasurer
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